Testimonial/Evaluation: ADAM CHAMBERS

By: Barry Hoben (Senior Life Support Supervisor, IMCA # 759) 07 December 2008

During the time that Adam worked alongside me as an ALST onboard the DSV Bar Protector his
performance was outstanding for a man who was doing his first ever job in the offshore
commercial diving industry. His maturity and intelligence, diligence and ability to learn quickly
were of great assistance during the mobilisation and subsequent diving operations on the Bar
Protector.

He worked harmoniously with Francesco Zama and, latterly, Gijs Tonckens (LST). Francesco
patiently taught Adam all the fundamentals involved in the smooth running of a DSV saturation
system operation. As with Francesco, I had Adam performing duties which would normally only
be entrusted to an LST with 2-3 years experience. As I was unable to leave the saturation
control room once we had divers in saturation, their team-work, diligence and hard-work were
invaluable to enabling the normal, correct, IMCA/international methodology of saturation diving
from a DSV.

Adam will be an asset to any diving company, world-wide, and I sincerely hope that his
excellent work onboard the Bar Protector is recognised and rewarded by Rana i.e. attempt to
retain this man as an employee of the company and assist him to achieve his ambition to
become an IMCA LST and, in the future, an LSS.

I sincerely wish him every success in his future endeavours.
In good faith,

Barry Hoben




